
Welcome to the second newsletter of the BCT4SEMs project. Its aim is to
give you an overview of what we have done so far in the project and to
present you our results. 

In this edition of the newsletter, we want to introduce you to the action
cards we have already created for you. 

TOPICS  OF ACTION CARDS

HIGH LEVEL KNOWLEDGE
AWARENESS OF BLOCKCHAIN

TECHNOLOGY
APPLICATIONS IN SMEs

Cryptocurrencies

Storage Solutions

Payments & Transactions

Trading

Security and Privacy

THE SECOND NEWSLETTER OF THE BCT4SMES PROJECT

FEBRUARY, 2022



The Action Cards will be
supported by information
infographics and knowledge tests
prepared by the partners, which
will help to personalise the
course and the subsequent
certification. The test consists of
a self-assessment to evaluate the
needs of learners and quizzes to
assess their knowledge. 

The next step will be to create an online platform where the above-mentioned
materials will be available and can be tested by the project's target group. 

We will keep you updated on the progress of the work in our social media.

This project has been funded with support from the European
Commission. This publication reflects the views only of the author, and
the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which may be

made of the information contained therein.

https://www.facebook.com/BCT4SMES/

https://mobile.twitter.com/bct4es

What else will you
find in the modules?

What next?

VISIT OUR
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